sudansunrise

RECONCILIATION - EDUCATION - COMMUNITY BUILDING

School Lunches Help Save 1,608 Lives During Famine



There are 1,156 students at the Manute Bol School in Turlalei, and 452 at the Future Generation Primary School in Rumbek, for a total of 1,608 students who we have helped survive the famine in South Sudan. To our knowledge, neither school lost a student to hunger in this trying time.

We had the false impression that the crisis had passed, but people on the ground report that there is still a serious shortage of food.

Two donors made special emergency gifts that helped the support of the schools continue, even during our cyclical decine in giving in the late summer. Those special gifts, and help from many others, made it possible to continue the school lunch programs.

The Manute Bol School receives free food from the World Food Program, but we pay the watchman who guards the food, and the staff who prepare it, in addition to helping pay the teachers. Without our aid the lunch program would cease. The Future Generation School does not receive WFP food donations, so our support has to not only pay staff and teachers, but to purchase the food as well. Many thanks to everyone who has made this little miracle possible.

With appreciation and prayers for the children of South Sudan,

Ton Frichard

Just the right leader, at just the right time. Thomas J. Horner, Jr. (1933-2017)

The first Chairman of Sudan Sunrise's Board died peacefully in his sleep this past August. Without Tom's wise, gracious and gentle leadership and generosity Sudan Sunrise may not exist today. His professional life included playing with two NFL teams, and building afforable prefabricated housing for over 50,000 in the US! Our condolences to all his family.



Quick Links

Our Website
Donate Now
Contact Us
Facebook
Twitter
YouTube

Kush State University Welcomes 201 Nursing Students



Khalid Abass, the President of Kush State University in Kauda, Sudan, has been in Kampala, Uganda for many weeks seeking grants and working on a partnership with Makerere University. This partnership might provide a pathway to accreditation, and exchanges for faculty and students. The more ambitious plan to expand KSU have been scaled back for the current semester that now has 201 Nursing students.

A funding shortage even put the nursing school in jeopardy, and then one of our wonderful donors stepped in with just enough to make the nursing program carry on!

A TV news network has expressed interest in sending a film crew to take a look at this amazing grassroots initiative of Muslims and Christians working together to provide a university for Sudan's marginalized!

Take a look at http://sudansunrise.org/projects/kush-state-university/ to learn more, and see videos of KSU. Please write us at info@sudansunrise.org if you would like to know how you can help.

CFC # 67941

Combined Federal Campaign

The Combined Federal Campaign is similar to the United Way, and at this time of year there are CFC Charity Fairs going on all around the country. Many thanks to Dr. Terry Sherer who will be representing KSU at a USDA CFC Fair in St. Louis, Komi Eliaser and Peter Gooding who will represent KSU at a Coast Guard CFC in Washington DC, and Mengistu Kuwa who will represent KSU at an Air Force Base near Omaha.

If you are a Federal employee or know one, please share the strategic opportunity of growing reconciliation and edcating the marginalized through CFC #67941!

Sudan Unlimited

by Esther Sprague, Executive Director



It has been a busy fall for Sudan Unlimited. We've supported Sudanese in their efforts to maintain U.S. sanctions on Sudan and to envision a future for their country that embraces freedom, justice and equality. We've also supported South Sudanese in their efforts to find unity through a process of identifying common values and seeking forgiveness, healing and reconciliation. We continue to support South Sudanese from diverse tribes who are pursuing educational and leadership opportunities for the benefit of South Sudan. The futures of Sudan and South Sudan are in the hands of and belong to the citizens of each country. It is a real privilege to do what we can to support their difficult work and inspiring goals.

Financial Accountability

Sudan Sunrise undergoes a thorough annual audit conducted by Ifft and Co. PA in Kansas City. Our audits are available on request, as are our annual IRS Form 990. Donations to Sudan Sunrise are tax deductible. Check out our Guidestar profile to see what others say about us. Please let us know (at info@sudansunrise.org) if you have any questions.

Welcome New Board Members!

We are pleased to welcome Tom Yates, Esq. and Heather Flor to our Board!
Dwight Arn, Esq., Chairman
Richard Young, Secretary
Amb. Bill Hudson, Treasurer
Tom Prichard, Executive Director
Mary Asel
Martha Boshnick
Heather Flor
Amanda Jane
Becky Shah
Tom Yates, Esq.

Special thanks to Ambassador Sharon Wilkinson, whose term of service was completed this year.

Welcome to the Team, Hanna!



We are excited to welcome Hanna Chang onto our team! As new acting Director of Advancement, Hanna Chang has a background in education, church ministry, administration, and extensive experience in international and local outreach work. She loves to travel and enjoys spending time with her family. Welcome Hanna!

Please visit our website at www.sudansunrise.org/donate/.

Email us at info@sudansunrise.org
(202) 499-6984

WE MOVED!: Sudan Sunrise, 10508 James Wren Way, Fairfax, VA 22030